
Dear QAS Friends, ( Ernst, Juul, 

Maaike and Family and others) 

 

Once again with great pleasure we 

write to you updating you a little 

about your most helpful donation. .  

As mentioned before  we were 

able to donate 50 water filters, 50 

filter units ,50 solar lamps and bought gasoline 

for the transportation.  

 

You can see in these pictures people receiving their water filters and also in the right 

picture we have an elderly who received a filter unit. After about 14 months ( depending 

how many people use it) the filter needs a new unit.  

 

As you already know we continue improving  health 

among the poorest, and having clean water in 

people’s homes means a lot. It also helps them to 

avoid all the typical diseases mostly related to 

parasites and bacteria and now the whole family 

becomes healthier. It is a drastic positive change in 

people’s live. We continue thinking this is the best 

way to purify water and the cost is considerable 

low.  The taste of the water is also very good and it 

is always cool, therefore it has been much accepted 

everywhere. In addition it is easy to handle. 

 

 

 

 

People around the villages are 

extremely happy to have their  own 

water filters and  are very thankful 

with you for your great support !! 

 

Not only the people in the villages, but 

also the entire Vamos Adelante team 

are grateful with you for being so 

generous.  

 

Coming up next you will see  pictures of some happy 

people and their solar lamps .  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having light also makes a huge difference, especially in the rainy 

season where it often is totally black outside. If anybody in the family 

wants to use the latrine they reach it  much safer-before many hurt 

themselves in the slippery mud in the dark. Studying is now possible at 

any time without that the electricity bill shoots up or that the family has 

to buy expensive candles. Children and adults find it very easy to use 

the lamp and also to charge it. Women who often get up around 2am in 

some villages to prepare the food for the husband and  feel much safer 

having a light source close by. 

 

 

 

 

 

Both solar lamps and water filters benefit the entire 

family. This is ridiculous and unthinkable that such 

as basic things like water and electricity (light) are 

unreachable for people in 2015, but sadly this is true 

and it is a shame that only a small group of people 

is able to reach this.  

 

We are working hard every day and will continue 

doing our best to improve people’s living 



conditions. Without your trust and support this would not be possible. Once again in the 

behalf the benefited people and the whole Vamos Adelante team I want to say: 

THANK YOU!!! 
 

If you want to know anything else or you have 

doubts and comments please send an email to Nina 

and we will be glad to answer you as soon as 

possible.  

 

Ingrid and the Vamos Adelante team! 

 


